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January 18, 2013


 
 


MEMORANDUM
 
To:                   Montgomery College Colleagues
 
From:               Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President
 
Subject:           Administrator Appointments
 
 
In my memorandum of December 7, 2012, I shared the context in which administrator
decisions are made. Recall that when a vacancy or opening in an administrative position
occurs, I can address it in one of three ways: (a) conduct a search, (b) reassign a qualified
administrator to fill it, or (c) assign a non-administrator who has successfully served in the
role for a year. As you know, there have been nine searches underway or planned in the
current fiscal year.
 
Today, I am pleased to announce appointments of individuals who have served Montgomery
College with distinction. Effective as of January 2, 2013, these appointments will provide
continuity and stability within their units and for the College.


Administrator Reassignments
 
The following administrators have been reassigned to these new roles:
·         Vicki Duggan, Chief Compliance Officer
·         Robert Preston, Vice President of Audit and Business Process Management
·         Dr. Janet Wormack, Associate Senior Vice President for Administrative and Fiscal


Services
 
New Assignments
 
The following employees have served in acting or interim roles for a year or more, and are
assigned to fill these roles permanently:
·         Jamin Bartolomeo, Associate Dean of Student Services, Germantown Campus
·         Patrick Johnson, Director of Procurement, Office of Procurement
·         Ruby Sherman, Vice President of Finance
·         Jacia Smith, Director of Employee and Labor Relations and Recruitment, Office of


Human Resources, Development, and Engagement
·         Dr. James Sniezek, Instructional Dean, Takoma Park/Silver Spring Campus
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I want to thank all of these individuals for their service. The College is fortunate to have
dedicated individuals to guide and support the people and operations that make Montgomery
College a successful institution. Please join me in welcoming them to their new roles.





